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  Inside Pee-Wee's Playhouse Caseen Gaines,2011 On
the 25th anniversary of the show Pee-wee's
Playhouse, the behind-the-scenes story is being
told for the first time by those who experienced
it. Complete with an episode guide, biographical
information about the cast and key members of the
show's creative team, never-before-told anecdotes,
and previously unpublished photos.
  Big Top Pee-wee Paul Reubens,1988
  Pee-Wee's Big Adventure Phil Harman,1991
  Letterman Jason Zinoman,2017-04-11 New York
Times comedy critic Jason Zinoman delivers the
definitive story of the life and artistic legacy
of David Letterman, the greatest television talk
show host of all time and the signature comedic
voice of a generation. In a career spanning more
than thirty years, David Letterman redefined the
modern talk show with an ironic comic style that
transcended traditional television. While he
remains one of the most famous stars in America,
he is a remote, even reclusive, figure whose
career is widely misunderstood. In Letterman,
Jason Zinoman, the first comedy critic in the
history of the New York Times, mixes
groundbreaking reporting with unprecedented access
and probing critical analysis to explain the
unique entertainer’s titanic legacy. Moving from
his early days in Indiana to his retirement,
Zinoman goes behind the scenes of Letterman’s
television career to illuminate the origins of his
revolutionary comedy, its overlooked influences,
and how his work intersects with and reveals his
famously eccentric personality. Zinoman argues
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that Letterman had three great artistic periods,
each distinct and part of his evolution. As he
examines key broadcasting moments—Stupid Pet
Tricks and other captivating segments that defined
Late Night with David Letterman—he illuminates
Letterman’s relationship to his writers, and in
particular, the show’s co-creator, Merrill Markoe,
with whom Letterman shared a long professional and
personal connection. To understand popular culture
today, it’s necessary to understand David
Letterman. With this revealing biography, Zinoman
offers a perceptive analysis of the man and the
artist whose ironic voice and caustic meta-humor
was critical to an entire generation of comedians
and viewers—and whose singular style ushered in
new tropes that have become clichés in comedy
today.
  What the Dinosaurs Did Last Night Refe
Tuma,Susan Tuma,2015-10-20 From the creative
parents who brought the world the web sensation
Dinovember comes photographic proof of what toys
get up to when the rest of the house is asleep.
You might have noticed weird things happening in
your house. Unexplainable messes. Food all over
the kitchen floor. Who could the culprits be?
Dinosaurs! Boasting bright and hilarious
photographs, along with a story written from the
point of view of an older, wiser sibling, Refe and
Susan Tuma's picture book documents a very messy
adventure that shows just what the dinosaurs did
last night.
  Growing Up Underground Steven Heller,2022-10-04
An entertaining coming-of-age memoir from Steven
Heller, award-winning designer, writer, and former
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senior art director at the New York Times.
Featuring 100 color photographs, Growing Up
Underground takes readers on a visually inspired
look back on being at the center of New York's
youth culture in the 1960s and 1970s. Steven
Heller's memoir is no chronological trek through
the hills and valleys of his comparatively normal
life, but instead, a coming-of-age tale whereby,
with luck and circumstance, he found himself in
curious and remarkable places at critical times
during the 1960s and ‘70s in New York City.
Heller's delightful account of his life between
the ages of 16 and 26 shows his ambitious journey
from the start of his illustrious career as a
graphic designer, cartoonist, and writer. Follow
his journey through stints at the New York Review
of Sex, Screw, and the New York Free Press, until
he became the youngest art director (and
occasional illustrator) for the New York Times Op-
Ed page at age twenty-three.
  Latasha and the Little Red Tornado Michael
Scotto,2012-10-30 Latasha and the Little Red
Tornado tells the story of Latasha Gandy, a
precocious and inventive third-grader who lives in
Pittsburgh with her hardworking mother and a
naughty puppy named Ella Fitzgerald. At eight
years old, Latasha cannot wait to grow up. Ella,
on the other hand, absolutely refuses to! When
Ella's antics push the Gandy's landlady, Mrs.
Okocho, to her wits' end, Latasha realizes that
she must turn her mischievous mutt into a model
dog. At turns hilarious and heartbreaking, this
tale of friendship and maturity follows Latasha as
she struggles with Ella, school, and her mother's
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absence from home.
  Her Again Michael Schulman,2016-04-26 A portrait
of a woman, an era, and a profession: the first
thoroughly researched biography of Meryl Streep
that explores her beginnings as a young woman of
the 1970s grappling with love, feminism, and her
astonishing talent In 1975 Meryl Streep, a
promising young graduate of the Yale School of
Drama, was finding her place in the New York
theater scene. Burning with talent and ambition,
she was like dozens of aspiring actors of the
time—a twenty-something beauty who rode her bike
everywhere, kept a diary, napped before
performances, and stayed out late “talking about
acting with actors in actors’ bars.” Yet Meryl
stood apart from her peers. In her first season in
New York, she won attention-getting parts in back-
to-back Broadway plays, a Tony Award nomination,
and two roles in Shakespeare in the Park
productions. Even then, people said, “Her. Again.”
Her Again is an intimate look at the artistic
coming-of-age of the greatest actress of her
generation, from the homecoming float at her
suburban New Jersey high school, through her early
days on the stage at Vassar College and the Yale
School of Drama during its golden years, to her
star-making roles in The Deer Hunter, Manhattan,
and Kramer vs. Kramer.New Yorker contributor
Michael Schulman brings into focus Meryl’s heady
rise to stardom on the New York stage; her
passionate, tragically short-lived love affair
with fellow actor John Cazale; her marriage to
sculptor Don Gummer; and her evolution as a young
woman of the 1970s wrestling with changing ideas
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of feminism, marriage, love, and sacrifice.
Featuring eight pages of black-and-white photos,
this captivating story of the making of one of the
most revered artistic careers of our time reveals
a gifted young woman coming into her extraordinary
talents at a time of immense transformation,
offering a rare glimpse into the life of the
actress long before she became an icon.
  Footnotes Caseen Gaines,2021-05-21 The
triumphant story of how an all-Black Broadway cast
and crew changed musical theatre—and the
world—forever. This musical introduced Black
excellence to the Great White Way. Broadway was
forever changed and we, who stand on the shoulders
of our brilliant ancestors, are charged with the
very often elusive task of carrying that torch
into our present.—Billy Porter, Tony, Grammy, and
Emmy Award-winning actor If Hamilton, Rent, or
West Side Story captured your heart, you'll love
this in-depth look into the rise of the 1921
Broadway hit, Shuffle Along, the first all-Black
musical to succeed on Broadway. No one was sure if
America was ready for a show featuring nuanced,
thoughtful portrayals of Black characters—and the
potential fallout was terrifying. But from the
first jazzy, syncopated beats of composers Noble
Sissle and Eubie Blake, New York audiences fell
head over heels. Footnotes is the story of how
Sissle and Blake, along with comedians Flournoy
Miller and Aubrey Lyles, overcame poverty, racism,
and violence to harness the energy of the Harlem
Renaissance and produce a runaway Broadway hit
that launched the careers of many of the twentieth
century's most beloved Black performers. Born in
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the shadow of slavery and establishing their
careers at a time of increasing demands for racial
justice and representation for people of color,
they broke down innumerable barriers between Black
and white communities at a crucial point in our
history. Author and pop culture expert Caseen
Gaines leads readers through the glitz and glamour
of New York City during the Roaring Twenties to
reveal the revolutionary impact one show had on
generations of Americans, and how its legacy
continues to resonate today. Praise for Footnotes:
A major contribution to culture.—Brian Jay Jones,
New York Times bestselling author of Jim Henson:
The Biography With meticulous research and smooth
storytelling, Caseen Gaines significantly deepens
our understanding of one of the key cultural
events that launched the Harlem Renaissance.—A
Lelia Bundles, New York Times bestselling author
of On Her Own Ground: The Life and Times of Madam
C.J. Walker Absorbing...—The Wall Street Journal
  AmiguruME Allison Hoffman,2018-09-12 Make a
miniature version of you, your friends, and
celebrities too! Youll absolutely love this
comprehensive guide to creating amigurumi people.
Media favorite Allison Hoffman—whose delightful
creations have graced the sets of Conan, Martha
Stewart, Jimmy Kimmel Live!, and more—explains how
to craft and customize these Japanese dolls at
every stage. Youll learn everything from depicting
the face of the person youre designing to getting
the clothing, hair, and accessories just right.
The possibilities are infinite . . . and
infinitely fun!
  The History and Uncertain Future of Handwriting
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Anne Trubek,2016-09-06 The future of handwriting
is anything but certain. Its history, however,
shows how much it has affected culture and
civilization for millennia. In the digital age of
instant communication, handwriting is less
necessary than ever before, and indeed fewer and
fewer schoolchildren are being taught how to write
in cursive. Signatures--far from John Hancock’s
elegant model--have become scrawls. In her recent
and widely discussed and debated essays, Anne
Trubek argues that the decline and even
elimination of handwriting from daily life does
not signal a decline in civilization, but rather
the next stage in the evolution of communication.
Now, in The History and Uncertain Future of
Handwriting, Trubek uncovers the long and
significant impact handwriting has had on culture
and humanity--from the first recorded handwriting
on the clay tablets of the Sumerians some four
thousand years ago and the invention of the
alphabet as we know it, to the rising value of
handwritten manuscripts today. Each innovation
over the millennia has threatened existing
standards and entrenched interests: Indeed, in
ancient Athens, Socrates and his followers decried
the very use of handwriting, claiming memory would
be destroyed; while Gutenberg’s printing press
ultimately overturned the livelihood of the monks
who created books in the pre-printing era. And yet
new methods of writing and communication have
always appeared. Establishing a novel link between
our deep past and emerging future, Anne Trubek
offers a colorful lens through which to view our
shared social experience.
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  New Dress a Day Marisa Lynch,2012-10-16 GO FROM
THRIFT-SHOP CHEAP TO RUNWAY CHIC EACH AND EVERY
DAY! Based on her wildly popular blog of the same
name, guerrilla seamstress Marisa Lynch shows you
how to easily (and affordably!) transform your
wardrobe from frumpy to fabulous! With just a snip
here and a stitch there, your basement bargains
will rival anything in designer collections. Yes,
with a little imagination—and DIY tools like
needles, thread, and safety pins—you too can
update an outdated castoff. Inside you’ll discover
how to • ace the sewing basics (remember: safety
first!) • create DIY designer look-alikes • cut
Flashdance-inspired sweatshirts • make an old,
tired muumuu a smashing must-have • give
bridesmaid dresses a second life • dye your way to
a vibrant new wardrobe • whip up accessories in
seconds • style the same dress seven different
ways Complete with colorful before-and-after
photos, fun sidebars, and even a groovy sewing
song playlist to get you in the zone, New Dress a
Day proves that you don’t need a sewing machine or
a big budget to turn unfashionable trash into
stylish treasure.
  Teammates Peter Golenbock,1990 Describes the
racial prejudice experienced by Jackie Robinson
when he joined the Brooklyn Dodgers and became the
first Black player in Major League baseball and
depicts the acceptance and support he received
from his white teammate Pee Wee Reese.
  For the Blood Is the Life and Other Stories F.
Marion Crawford,2022-11-22 For the Blood is the
Life and Other Stories by Marion F. Crawford is a
collection of blood-curdling stories for the most
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steady horror fans. Crawford writes a riveting
collection about vampires, murders, and unexplored
crypts. Excerpt: SIR HUGH OCKRAM smiled as he sat
by the open window of his study, in the late
August afternoon. A curiously yellow cloud
obscured the low sun, and the clear summer light
turned lurid as if it had been suddenly poisoned
and polluted by the foul vapors of a plague.
  The Doloriad Missouri Williams,2022-03-01 [The
Doloriad] just might be what your rotten little
heart deserves. —J. Robert Lennon, The New York
Times Book Review Named a Most Anticipated Book of
2022 by i-D, Cosmopolitan, Thrillist, Lit Reactor,
and Lit Hub, and one of Nylon's March 2022 Books
to Add to Your Reading List Macabre, provocative,
depraved, and unforgettable, The Doloriad marks
the debut of Missouri Williams, a terrifyingly
original new voice In the wake of a mysterious
environmental cataclysm that has wiped out the
rest of humankind, the Matriarch, her brother, and
the family descended from their incest cling to
existence on the edges of a deserted city. The
Matriarch, ruling with fear and force, dreams of
starting humanity over again, though her children
are not so certain. Together the family scavenges
supplies and attempts to cultivate the poisoned
earth. For entertainment, they watch old VHS tapes
of a TV show in which a problem-solving medieval
saint faces down a sequence of logical and ethical
dilemmas. But one day the Matriarch dreams of
another group of survivors and sends away one of
her daughters, the legless Dolores, as a marriage
offering. When Dolores returns the next day, her
reappearance triggers the breakdown of the
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Matriarch’s fragile order, and the control she
wields over their sprawling family begins to
weaken. Told in extraordinary, intricate prose
that moves with a life of its own, and at times
striking with the power of physical force,
Missouri Williams’s debut novel is a blazingly
original document of depravity and salvation.
Gothic and strange, moving and disquieting, and
often hilarious, The Doloriad stares down, with
narrowed eyes, humanity’s unbreakable commitment
to life.
  Comedy for Animators Jonathan Lyons,2015-11-19
While comedy writers are responsible for creating
clever scripts, comedic animators have a much more
complicated problem to solve: What makes a
physical character funny? Comedy for Animators
breaks down the answer by exploring the techniques
of those who have used their bodies to make others
laugh. Drawing from traditions such as commedia
dell’arte, pantomime, Vaudeville, the circus, and
silent and modern film, animators will learn not
only to create funny characters, but also how to
execute gags, create a comic climate, and use
environment as a character. Whether you’re
creating a comic villain or a bumbling sidekick,
this is the one and only guide you need to get
your audience laughing! Explanation of comedic
archetypes and devices will both inspire and
inform your creative choices Exploration of
various modes of storytelling allows you to give
the right context for your story and characters
Tips for creating worlds, scenarios, and casts for
your characters to flourish in Companion website
includes example videos and further resources to
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expand your skillset--check it out at
www.comedyforanimators.com! Jonathan Lyons
delivers simple, fun, illustrated lessons that
teach readers to apply the principles of history’s
greatest physical comedians to their animated
characters. This isn’t stand-up comedy—it’s the
falling down and jumping around sort!
  Made In Hollywood Gina Schock,2021-10-26 The Go-
Go’s were the first all-female rock group in
history to write their own songs, play their own
instruments, and reach the top of the Billboard
charts with their #1 album, Beauty and the Beat.
Made In Hollywood is drummer Gina Schock’s
personal account of the band, which includes a
treasure trove of photographs and memorabilia
collected over the course of her 40-year career.
The Go-Go’s debut album, Beauty and the Beat, rose
to the top of the charts in 1981 and their hit
songs We Got the Beat, Our Lips Are Sealed,
“Vacation”, and Head Over Heels (to name a few)
served as a soundtrack to our lives in the ‘80s.
Now, after the release of their Critics Choice
Award-winning Showtime documentary, and in
anticipation of their forthcoming induction into
the Rock & Roll Hall of Fame and their 2021 West
Coast shows, Gina takes fans behind the scenes for
a rare look at her personal images documenting the
band's wild journey to the heights of fame and
stardom. Featuring posters, photographs,
Polaroids, and other memorabilia from her
archives, Made In Hollywood also includes stories
from each member of the Go-Go’s, along with other
cultural luminaries like Kate Pierson, Jodie
Foster, Dave Stewart, Martha Quinn, and Paul
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Reubens. With a style as bold and distinctive as
any Go-Go’s album, Made In Hollywood is the
perfect tribute to one of the world's most iconic
groups.
  Batman: Damned (2018-) #1 Brian
Azzarello,2018-09-19 DC BLACK LABEL, the highly
anticipated new imprint from DC Comics, starts
here! The Joker is dead. There is no doubt about
that. But whether Batman finally snapped his
scrawny neck or some other sinister force in
Gotham City did the deed is still a mystery.
Problem is, Batman can’t remember…and the more he
digs into this labyrinthian case, the more his
mind starts to doubt everything he’s uncovering.
So who better to set him straight than…John
Constantine? Problem with that is as much as John
loves a good mystery, he loves messing with
people’s heads even more. So with John’s “help,”
the pair will delve into the sordid underbelly of
Gotham as they race toward the mind-blowing truth
of who murdered The Joker. BATMAN: DAMNED is a
bimonthly super-natural horror story told by two
of comics’ greatest modern creators-a visceral
thrill-ride that proudly puts the “black” in BLACK
LABEL.
  The Rozz-Tox Manifesto Gary PANTER,2014-09-21
  Daily Life of the Nubians Robert Steven
Bianchi,2004-10-30 An invaluable and unique
resource for students researching the oldest known
black African civilization, the Nubians.

Embark on a breathtaking journey through nature
and adventure with Crafted by is mesmerizing
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ebook, Natureis Adventure: Pee Wee Herman.jpg .
This immersive experience, available for download
in a PDF format ( *), transports you to the heart
of natural marvels and thrilling escapades.
Download now and let the adventure begin!
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